ELION Media Ministry Update May 2022

Dear brothers and sisters,

We are so grateful for all of you who for years now have been praying for us, as a family, and for the
ELION Media Ministry. Your prayerful support and your love are a huge encouragement to us to
continue serving God and develop our ministry.

Although most of you are done with celebrating Easter, we are so blessed and are enjoying the long
celebration of Easter here in Serbia, as we have an opportunity to celebrate it twice. This year, we
first celebrated Easter on the 17th of April with the Church in Serbia and then on April 24th in
Macedonia with Sasko’s family and friends. Due to the pandemic, we were not able to go to
Macedonia for two years and that made our Easter visit even more joyful, especially for Sasko’s
parents who were so happy to see how much Abigail has grown and changed. We have attached one
photo from our visit to Macedonia.

Wonderful news is that the audio New Testament we recorded in our small studio will soon be
incorporated in the YouVersion Bible app. God has blessed our efforts and now many will be able to
listen to the audio New Testament in Serbian through this platform used by millions of people
around the world.

As you know, our greatest need for the ministry growth is a place for the studio and offices. We have
started the fundraising process and are incredibly grateful to all of you who have financially
supported the future ELION Media Centre. Planning and realising fundraising strategies is not one of
our stronger sides, so we ask you to pray for God to give us wisdom and to lead us in this process.
We need some practical help on how to write project and lead a fundraising campaign. Please pray
that God will send us someone who will have a desire in their heart to help us in this way.

Thank you very much for all your prayers!



Sasko and Ira



